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-  SCI will increase the scope of its current agreements with its existing education partners 
to provide both books and digital content at fixed pricing points, allowing the school to 
maintain tuition fees at current levels for 2023-24. 

-  SCI will introduce hybrid work schedules for most of its staff. 

-  SCI will provide reconfigured workspaces and new project management software, which 
will allow for increased productivity and collaboration between multiple contributors. 

-  SCI will introduce three new career programs. 

-  SCI will decrease its administrative paper consumption by providing more digital content 
and servicing.   


